
 

 A UMAT information session will be held on Wednesday 2nd  

May 2012 at 7.00pm in the Social Sciences Lecture Theatre at UWA. 

This session will cover information about the test and what it entails 

as well as advice on how to register and prepare for the UMAT. 

 The information will be provided by personnel from the Australian 

Council for Educational Research (ACER) , the test developers. 

 Please note this is NOT a preparation course. The UMAT 

consortium and its members do not endorse any preparation courses. 

 This session is relevant for all those Year 12 students intending to sit 

the UMAT on Wednesday 25th July 2012 to apply for the School 

Leaver Pathways at UWA, for the Doctor of Dental Medicine  (DMD) 

and the Doctor of Medicine (DM). 

 As places are limited you will need a ticket for entry. Tickets will be 

available only to Year 12 students. Unfortunately we will not be able 

to accommodate family members. 

 The information session will be recorded and made available on  

the Faculty Admissions website for those students who are unable to 

attend. 

 If you wish to attend the information session please request a ticket 

(no charge) by emailing: meddentadmissions@uwa.edu.au  

 

 

Please note: Tickets will be available from Monday 2nd April – Friday 

27th April only and will be issued to you via email and must be presented 

at the door on arrival. 

 

Entry to the session will NOT be permitted without your ticket. 

 

  


